for ex-offender projeet

On February 1 and 2, 1977,
in Boulder, Colorado, the
National Congress of American
Indians sponsored a Task Force
planning meeting to develop a
National Indian Ex-offender Pro-
ject. The meeting was held at
the office of the Native Ameri-
can Rights Fund and was attend-
ed by various Indian leaders
concerned with problems Indian
Offenders and ex-offenders are
currently facing.

The Task Force identified
various problems confronting
Indian inmates incarcerated in
various institutions, and felt

that there was a critical need for
a national organization to assist
local agencies, tribes, and correc-
tional departments in resolving
the numerous problems encoun-
tered by Indian prisoners.

In addition to providing tech-
nical assistance, the proposed
national organization will serve
as a clearinghouse for the dis-
tribution of Indian-related cor-
rectional data.

For further information con-
tact Alan Briggs at the National
Congress of American Indians,
1430 K Street, NW,,
Washington, D.C. 20005 (202)



